
PSHE-Supporting our local community
During our PSHE week in the summer term, we had an assembly from Lara at the Royal Free Charity. She 
explained what this charity means for the local community and how you can support a charity in lots of 
different ways. Across the school we used our best art skills to make birthday cards for the hospital staff to 
use if anyone is celebrating whilst in hospital; we hope it puts a smile on lots of people’s faces!

May 2025


